
Seminary Expansion 
        Fellowship Hall

Thousand Hills Ministry

Exciting times for the seminary expansion.  The footers are 
completed for the fellowship hall and the slab will be poured 
soon. 

The leaders of the seminary will utilize the fellowship hall to 
host large conferences and events. Students will have an 
online training center and a cafeteria to enjoy meals together.   

The staff will have a fully equipped kitchen to prepare meals.
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Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU! 

All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:     

Thousand Hills Ministry, P.O. Box 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795

Thank you for 
your prayers 
and support. 

All Glory be 

unto God and 

His Son Jesus 

Christ!

Last month we 
informed you of 
the extra tax to 
clear the container.

We received 

MORE 
support than 

was needed!


